
Kegworth Music 
Committee 

would like to present
some very exciting events coming 

your way in...

20
15

Music camp for Band and Stringswinter

Parents Talent Review
start polishing up your act 

for the end of the year!

Band Festivals and 
Competitions

July & August
Strings and Recorders 

perform at the 
Opera House

september
Primary Proms Choir 
concerts will be held at the 
Sydney Town Hall 

October

Trivia Night will be on again
 & The Halloween Disco!

November Music Night 
Performances

december
Special Concert Event to celebrate 

and reward students for a great year 
together in music!

Keep an eye on the school newsletter for further information.
If you or your child would like to know more and be involved in the exciting opportunities that the Kegworth 

Music Program has to offer,  pick up a brochure from the front office today!


